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Rosenberg Corey

From: courtney hamilton <courtham1987@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:22 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004

I urge you to support HB 2004. Something needs to be done about the housing issue here in Portland. So many 
of us are too close to living on the streets. Please do not forget about us or cast us aside like we do not matter. 
Moving costs alone would leave many of us homeless after being evicted for no just cause. It isn't right to treat 
your constituents this way.  

Respectfully,  

Courtney Hamilton 
Portland, Oregon 97217 


